
The members of the 
VICTORIA BRITISH AID FUND 

and all of her many friends
are very sorry to announce the death on the 5th May 2024 of our beloved

Ritchie Mary PANNETTI
in her 98th year, after a full life on many continents. Her devotion and 
assistance to many organizations and charities has been and will always 
be very much appreciated. 
She will be sadly missed.
A memorial service will be held at the Church of Scotland in Geneva at  
a date to be announced.


